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Dear Parent 
 
Hello, as most of you are aware by now I took on the role of Scout Section Leader 
this year in Blackrock Scouts. I had a chance to meet a lot of the parents at the 
registration evening but as it was so busy I missed a few. If you did not get a 
chance to talk to me that night please drop in some Tuesday evening after the 
meeting so I can introduce myself properly.  
 
The Group has experienced difficulties recently in finding some adults to 
volunteer as Scouters. One of the Sections affected is the Venture Section which 
caters for the 15/16 to 18 year old Scouts. The only solution in the interim we can 
come up with is to let them meet on a Tuesday night after Scouts and some 
Scouters in the Scout Section staying to facilitate them. This will mean that we 
need to shorten the Scout meeting by half an hour to 7:30pm to 9:00pm; this will 
take effect next Tuesday 1 October 2013. If you have any Scouting experience, or 
even team leader experience, and think you could help out then please let us 
know.  
 
Just to reiterate from Tuesday 1 October 2013 the Scout Section meetings will be 
from 7:30pm to 9:00pm.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on the above email 
or telephone details.  
 
Yours in Scouting, 
 
 
_______________ 
Hugh McLain 
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